





November 20, 2008

Dave Matson
Deputy Director
Office of Long Range Planning
Department of Planning and Development
County of Santa Barbara
123 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA. 93101

Dear Mr. Matson:

On November 20, the Santa Barbara County Association of Governments acting as the Airport Land Use Commission for Santa Barbara County determined that the rezoning of Key Site 3 in the 2003-2008 Housing Element Focused Rezone Program was consistent with the Airport Land Use Plan subject to Housing buyer/renter notices in DRE report of potential aircraft noise.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Muha/Chowell
Michael G. Powers
Deputy Director

CP-3-5-15

\\sbcapcd.org\shares\\Groups-SBCAG\planning\ALUC\SBCo Housing Element Focused Rezone prog EIR\SBCAG determination..doc